
November 24, 1993 

I would like to express my sincere gratitude to 
you, Mr. President, and Mrs. Aylwin as well as to 
the whole Chilian people for the warm reception 
accorded to me and my wife during our stay in your 
country. 

It was very kind of you to have offered us 
the chance for visiting your wonderful country and 
for knowing your nice people. 

The beautiful scenery around Santiago was most 
impressive. Snow covered mountain ranges of 
Cordillera, or colorful wild flowers in full bloom 
along the road we drove through, among many others. 

People were very friendly to us everywhere, in 
the parties, in the markets, or at roadside. I was 
glad to notice that they appeared to live quite 
happily looking forward to their brighter future. 

Princess and I shall never forget every moment 
of this marvelous trip, promising our efforts in 
furthering the traditional friendship between Chile 
and Japan. 

Thank you again Mr. President, 

Very sincerely, 

C,L.6 

Prince Hitachi 

His Excellency 
Mr. Patricio Aylwin Azocar, 
President of the Republic of Chile. 
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